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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed Committee Substitute to HB 2651 allows the Commissioner of Public Safety to 

require the course of study training students for Class A, B or C commercial licenses to include 

training on the recognition, prevention and reporting of human trafficking. The Commissioner of 

Public Safety is to regularly review and update the training to take into account changes and 

trends in human trafficking. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The PCS1 on HB 2651, upon review by DPS, is determined to have a minimal to $0 fiscal 

impact for the agency. 

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2018 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

